
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Preschool Site/Date​: SEC Room 210 / November 
Classroom phone​: 763-433-4910 
Teachers Names:​ Amber Reisetter, Kris Morff, and 
Rachel Cassem. 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Nov. 21/22- NO SCHOOL Thanksgiving Break 
Nov. 12/13 - Homework Sent Home 
Nov. 26/27 - Homework Sent Home 

 
 
 

HOMEWORK 
Watch for the following homework activities 

to be sent home: 
Nov. 12/13 - Cutting Shapes 
(7a: Demonstrates fine motor strength and 
coordination using fingers and hands 
21b: Understands shapes) 
 
Nov. 26/27 - Retell a Story 
(18: Comprehends and responds to books and 
other texts 
18c: Retells stories and recounts details from 
informational texts) 
 
 
 

REMINDERS 
● Check out our classroom website for 

updates on what is happening at 
school! Go to: 
https://www.ahschools.us/Page/36369 

● Help us keep sickness from spreading 
in our classroom! If your child is sick, 
please have them stay home and rest.  

● There will be ​​NO SCHOOL​​ on 
November 21st and 22nd for 
Thanksgiving Break. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
CREATIVE CURRICULUM FOCUS 

Social – Emotional Development: 
● Establishes and sustains positive 

relationships 
● Interacts with peers 

 
In the preschool classroom we model social 
skills for children. They have many 
opportunities to practice how to invite others 
to play. Teachers notice when children invite 
others to play and might say, “I heard you 
invite John to play puzzles with you. I can tell 
he was happy to play with you by the smile on 
his face!” Children also learn to work 
together to create play scenarios, work out 
disagreements, and take turns. 
 
 

THINGS TO DO AT HOME 
● Encourage your child to invite children 

to play. 
● Notice and praise your child when they 

take turns. 
● Talk about how your child might feel if 

someone invited them to play. How 
would they feel if someone wouldn’t 
share with them? 

● When playing with your child, ask for a 
turn with something your child has. If 
they don’t want to give it to you ask if 
you can have a turn when they are 
done. 
 

 
 

We are enjoying your children, thank you so 
much for sharing them with us! 

 


